
LAST WEEK AT JAMES ISLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Worship 347 

Sunday School 164 

   2016 STEWARDSHIP 

  Amount Received To Date $223,312 

Budgeted to Date $216,827 
 

WEEKLY CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

SUN, APRIL 17 8:30am Worship   

 9:45am Coffee Fellowship 

 10:00am Sunday School 

  Inquirer’s Class   

 11:00am Worship 

 12:00pm Congregational Ministries 

  Meeting 

   

MON, APRIL 18 10:30am Women’s Bible Study 

 5:45pm Holy Yoga 

  The Journey 

 6:00pm LIFE Circle  

  7:00pm Men’s Basketball  

  

TUES, APRIL 19 6:00am Men’s Early Bible Study 

 6:00pm Session  

 8:00pm Sea Breeze AA (TU, TH, FRI)   

WED, APRIL 20 5:00pm Musical Rehearsal  

 5:30pm WNL Dinner 

 6:30pm Adult Bells 

 6:45pm WNL PYC & Adult Classes 

 7:30pm Chancel Choir: Women Only  

 

SAT, APRIL 23 7:30am Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study 

 9:00am Musical Rehearsal   

  

SUN, APRIL 24 8:30am Worship   

 9:45am Coffee Fellowship 

 10:00am Sunday School 

  Inquirer’s Class   

 11:00am Worship 

 5:00pm Mexico Mission Team Meeting 

 

 

  

 

 

WNL RESERVATIONS 

“Fried” Chicken & Waffles, Cheesy Broccoli, Salad Bar, and White Cake with Berries Coconut Poke Cake  

PLEASE SIGN UP BY MONDAY April 18 AT NOON 

 

RESERVATIONS:  $6/adults, $3/children 3-18; $18 family max   WALK INS:  $7/adults, $3/children 3-18; $20 family max 

 

 

PLEASE HONOR YOUR RESERVATION OR CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE TO CANCEL 

 

SERVING STARTS AT 5:30PM 

Name(s): _____________________________________________________________________ #Adults__________ #Children___________ Amount $______________ 

____ Please check if you would like to be recurring for the Spring Semester (April 13-May 11) 

 

Join us TODAY! Various ministries of JIPC will gather to discuss our shared ministry to the congregation. We will 

meet from 12:00-2:00 p.m., and lunch will be served. Our time will start by breaking into groups according to the 

participants in our ministry: Preschool, Children’s, Youth and Adult Ministry. Our discussion will focus on how our 

ministries can work together to meet our participants’ spiritual needs and implement the overall mission of JIPC. 

After that, we will regroup and individual ministries will have the opportunity to meet. All members are 

encouraged to attend and share your perspective on ways we engage in Preschool, Children’s, Youth and Adult 

Ministries.  

 

 



WORSHIP 

 WE CELEBRATE THE BAPTISM of Britton Rose Lempesis, born on October 30, 2008. She is daughter to  

 Hap & Laura Lempesis and sister to Luke. Please sign a baptism card in the friendship register.  

 

SPECIAL THANKS Pre-Service, Kathy Harms & Elizabeth Levine.  

 

CHANCEL FLOWERS are commissioned by Cathy Smith in memory of the wedding anniversary of her parents, John R. & 

Catherine N. Smith.  

 

ROSE ON THE COMMUNION TABLE is in honor of the birth of Wilson Courtney Tremayne, born April 7, to Bob & 

Morgan Tremayne, sister to Jackson Tremayne. Last week’s rose was in honor of the birth of Ludovic Michael Nagy, 

son of Andrew and Jessica (Erickson) Nagy, grandson of Bill & Julie Erickson, also born on April 7. The Nagys 

(rhymes with Lodge) live in Hillsborough, NC.   

 

LIFE OF THE PARTY- THE STORY OF MARY AND MARTHA, our annual Youth Musical, is next Sunday, April 24, at 8:30 & 

11:00am. Rehearsals are on Wednesdays: 5:00pm for our Elementary (in the music room) and Mid & Senior High 

Youth (in the sanctuary); 5:30pm for our cherubs (in the Narthex). There will also be a rehearsal on Saturday, April 

23 at 9:00am. Our annual musical is an inspirational way to receive the gospel and hear God’s Word. 

 

WOMEN'S SING: Women we have an invitation for you to come and "try out" the choir. There will be a Women's Sing 

on Sunday, May 1
st
 (rehearsals 4/20 and 4/27.) This is a wonderful opportunity to come and check us out! For more 

info, contact Barbara Manaker (843-270-4253, music@jamesislandpc.org).  

 

NURTURE 

INQUIRERS CLASS, for those wishing to know more about our church, continues today, April 17, during the Sunday 

School time, in the Lockamy/Ragon Library. The class runs through April and those wishing to join may do so on 

April 24. Please contact the church office for more information (843-795-3111; office@jamesislandpc.org). 

 

JIPC SENIOR RECITAL is Friday, April 29 at 6:00pm, featuring the talents of Cameron Frye & Jakob Lazzaro. The recital 

will take place in the Sanctuary with a reception to follow in the Fellowship Hall. All are invited to attend.  

HELP NEEDED: Can you help with special meals from time to time for our members? Can you freeze an extra dish 

every once in a while? Can you be on call for an emergency meal for an ailing or grieving family? If yes, please 

contact the church office or Sue Urie (843-795-2535, sueurie@aol.com) to get more details. Thank you!   

 

WNL KITCHEN CREW needs volunteers to help with morning, afternoon, & evening tasks. Help us for an hour or two, 

or help us every week. Contact Sue Mohle (843-670-0272, sue.mohle@yahoo.com) for details.   

  

MISSION 

PLEASE WELCOME the Harbor View Presbyterian Church confirmation class. They are our guests in the mission house 

this weekend. Representatives from Remember Niger Coalition will be here starting Thursday.  

 

THE JOURNEY Our next Monday evening service opportunity is tomorrow, April 18
th
 with the Journey campus 

ministry at the Citadel. We will leave the church at 5:45pm; you can also meet us at Mark Clark Hall at 6:15pm. 

 

ONE GREAT HOUR special offering continues. Please help our Mexico Mission team with this year’s mission. So far 

we’ve raised $7,359.  

 

MEXICO MISSION TEAM meets next Sunday, April 24 at 5:00pm.  

 

TASTE OF JAMES ISLAND CHURCHES will be Saturday, April 30
th
 from 11:30-3:00pm at James Island Christian Church. 

Please bring a non-perishable item to donate for admission to this event.  

 

JAMES ISLAND OUTREACH needs your donations of non-perishable foods, especially canned pasta. You can bring your 

donations to the church narthex or McAllister Hall. 

 

 

  

YOUTH: This year’s Elementary Bethelwoods retreat (April 30-May 1) has been cancelled due to lack of registrants. 
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